
 
BUENA PARK LIBRARY DISTRICT 

    BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting 
of the Buena Park Library District scheduled for 
Tuesday, April 7, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. is cancelled.  
The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
May 5th, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Dated: April 2, 2020. 
 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Mary McCasland 
Library Director 


